TO: Staff Senate

FROM: Catherine Schneider




Provost established are working to ensure that we have enough data by the end of this
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e Board of Trustees meeting on Friday. One of the topics they will be
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education;

e Committee on the Status of Women — attended UGC meeting. They
addressed recommendations made. With regard to name change they are not prepared
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members, they prefer that membership is completely voluntary;
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